2/13/2020 1:00pm
Parents,
In case of closure we have a plan of attack. As of right now,
we are open. We will notify via One Call Now with updates.
Thank you. You may call my cell phone 489-4018 if need be.
Mrs. Y

River Oak Plan for closure due to Corona Virus

At this time, there are no known cases in Mendocino County. We will follow Ukiah Unified
School District protocol and procedures.

On the first day of a school closure all employees will report to work in order to assist
with the school closure and preparation for supplemental instruction unless MCPH
deems it not safe to do so. Packets will be available the next day between 8and 9 am.

Teachers will prepare packets for 2 weeks’ worth of school work. Parents/ Guardians will
come to the school and pick up their child’s work. Tables will be set up outside for
distribution of work.

Parents who have access to email can email their child’s teacher if need be.



